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III. CIRCULAR  

 
 

Lublin, 15 Nov. 2011 
 
 
 
 
Dear Sirs and Madams, 
 
according to our last message we have prepared some further information on the conference.  
We hope that it will help you by planning your arrival to Bielsko-Biala. 
 
 
The conference “Josef Strzygowski and the Sciences of Art” is to be held in 
 
Hotel Orbis MAGURA*** 
ul. Zywiecka 93 
PL 43 300 Bielsko-Biala 
Tel. +48 33 -8199 199/FAX –8199 159 
email: magura@orbis.pl 
 
 
The hotel has also offered special prices for the participants of our conference: 
 
 
EZ/Single room            180/PLN (= ca. 40 €)* [instead of 323, 52 PLN/ 73,50 €] 
DZ/Double room          210/PLN (= ca. 47 €)*  [instead of 378,12 PLN/  80,00 €] 
 
* according to the exchange rate of 14.11.2011 
 
with breakfast. 
 
You are kindly requested to make your reservations via us, so that you can be granted the 
discount. Please communicate us your wish by 11 Dec. 2011. 
 
Of course you can also arrive with accompanying persons. 
 
 
 
Due to the rich programme of the conference it would be recommended that you might arrive in 
Poland the day before the conference, i.e. on 28 March 2012. 



 
Bielsko-Biala (=BB) is easy to reach by the overland route, by train or by your private car (esp. for 
the participants from Central Europe). 
 
For the other participants we recommend a flight to/from Cracow (Cracow-Balice airport), from 
where our shuttle bus can take you direct to the hotel. We will await you on the airport on 28 
March early afternoon. Please let us know the scheduled time of your arrival so that we could 
plan the shuttle exactly. The way to BB can be up to 2 hours long (112 km).  
Unfortunately it is only possible for us to organize one such transfer at our cost (there and back). 
 
Our further assistance will also include a greeting reception on the first evening of the conference 
(29. March), the arrangement of coffee breaks and the publication of the conference proceedings.  
 
On 1 April we intend to organize a trip to Cracow with visiting the city’s most important churches, 
museums and the kings’ residence (Wawel). The expected cost comprising the lunch will be ca. 
50/70€ - it depends on the number of participants and the trend in prices as well as the exchange 
rate. 
In Cracow there will be a possibility to book a favourable hotel for those of you who wish to fly 
back on 2 Apr. 
The participants from Austria and Czech Rep. have at their disposal a night train on 21,53 to 
Prague and Vienna (from Prague – 7,33 – there are further convenient connections to Germany 
possible).  
 
We would be grateful to know your decision about your interest in the tip as soon as possible (by 
the 11 Dec. 2011 at the latest). The fee for the trip is only in BB to pay. 
 
 
We are always ready to answer your diverse questions. 
 
 
With all the best wishes, 
 
Piotr O. Scholz 
Magdalena Długosz 
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